Rathdowney Parish Newsletter
19th / 20th September 2020
Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Parish Office: 0505-46282.

Email: rathdowney@ossory.ie
Fr. Martin Delaney 086 2444594
Sr. Anita O’Leary 087 4301072

SAFEGUARDING
Designated Liaison Person
Mr Cathal Cullen—087 100 0232 / dlp@ossory.ie
Gardai 1800 555 222
TUSLA - Laois/Offaly 090 648 3106
Parish Representatives - Helen Campion & John Casey

Sat. 8.30pm: Kathleen Ryan, Knockiel
Pat Kelly, Village View
Catherine Treacy, Quigley Park
Sun. 11 am: Peggy & Charlie O'Reilly, Church Street

Kathleen Campion, Kyle & Eileen Broderick
Masses During the Week
Tues 10 am: Michael & Mary Glendon, Crosspatrick
Wed 10am: Stephen, Maeve, Alan & Shane Byrne
20th Anniversary
Thurs & Fri: Mass at 10 am

All Masses are streamed live on our Webcam

Monday to Friday:
Recent Deaths:
Bridget Phelan (nee Bowe) Quigley Park

Rosary at 5.30pm

Ellen Dennison (nee Roberts) Cuan Bhride, Rathdowney
Pat O’Regan, Errill Village

Anniversaries this week

Kieran Kelly, Wexford & Errill.

Masses Next Weekend
Sat 12 Noon: Mary Cleere, Harristown Months Mind

Sat. 8.30 pm: Mary Healy, Clonmeen Wood 1st Anniversary

and her parents Tommy & Josie Healy.
Paddy Hassett, Lisduff

Deceased members of the Kelly & Luby Families

Sun. 11 am: Paddy Powell, Knockiel
Seamus Cahill, Daly Terrace 1st Anniversary

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Rathdowney: Thursday 2 pm to 4 pm
Errill: Friday 10 am to 12 Noon

Parish Pastoral Council Members

Assumpta Casey; Helen Campion; Josephine Campion; Fran Doyle; Maureen Guilfoyle; Oliver Kennedy;
Mary Nolan; Mary O’Dea; Josephine Ryan; Sr Anita O’Leary; Fr. Martin Delaney

Parish Covid Response Co-ordinator

Antoinette Holohan
If you have concerns or questions about our Covid Response please contact the Parish Office

Parish Mass Reservations

Contact Us on 085 142 9343
Monday to Thursday from 10 am to 12 Noon

Commencing on Monday 21st September we will take bookings from letters A to G.
for the weekend Masses on 26th/27th September

If your surname is not from the A to G category and you would like to attend Mass this weekend
Please contact us on Wednesday or Thursday (note change of days)
and we will reserve a seat for you if we have not reached capacity

To be fair to everyone please make your reservation only in the week preceding the Mass you wish to attend.

Congratulations Bishop Martin Hayes

Our parish shares in the joy of the Ordination this weekend of Fr. Martin Hayes as the new
Bishop of Kilmore. Martin is a native of Two-Mile-Borris Co. Tipperary but he has very

strong roots in this parish. His mother was Mary Agnes Bowe from Grogan and Bishop

Martin has many relatives on both his mother and father’s side living in the parish.

The Diocese of Kilmore includes most of Co. Cavan and some of Leitrim and Fermanagh. Martin has

been a regular visitor here and we look forward to him coming back to celebrate Mass here in the future.
The Ordination ceremony will be streamed live at 3pm on Saturday https://www.kilmorediocese.ie




